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TITLE 872 INDIANA BOARD OF ACCOUNTANCY

LSA Document #03-126

The Indiana Board of Accountancy gives notice that the date of the public hearing for LSA Document #03-126, printed at 27 IR
277, has been changed. The changed Notice of Public Hearing appears below:

Notice of Public Hearing

Under IC 4-22-2-24, notice is hereby given that on February 20, 2004 at 10:30 a.m., in the Indiana Government Center-South,
402 West Washington Street, Conference Center Room 4, Indianapolis, Indiana the Indiana Board of Accountancy will hold a public
hearing on proposed amendments to implement rule changes to facilitate the computerization of the Uniform CPA examination
based on P.L.6-2003 (House Enrolled Act 1183). Copies of these rules are now on file at the Indiana Government Center-South,
302 West Washington Street, Room E034 and Legislative Services Agency, One North Capitol, Suite 325, Indianapolis, Indiana
and are open for public inspection.

Gerald H. Quigley
Executive Director
Professional Licensing Agency


